Noah Pearlman

From: Nancy

Sent: 28 September 2018

To: Noah Pearlman

Cc: Chris

Subject: Parkhill Rd - Testimonial

Hi Noah,

Noah provided a very friendly, professional and efficient service. He helped to expedite exchange and
completion so that the whole process went as smoothly as possible.

B/w

Nancy



